CITY OF RAPID CITY

Engineering Services
300 Sixth Street
Rapid City, SD 57701-5035

Telephone: (605) 394-4154
FAX: (605) 394-6636
March 13, 2008 E-mail: todd.peckosh@rceov.org

Public Works Committee/Common Council

RE: Request Authorization to Seek Proposals for Engineering Services for Project
ST08-1701 CIP #50398 Universal Drive Reconstruction

Staff proposes to reconstruct approximately 1,500 feet of Universal Drive from the
City limits to Deadwood Avenue. The existing asphalt street between the Windmill
Truck Stop and Deadwood Avenue has been severely rutted due to the heavy
truck traffic. It's anticipated that this segment of road wilt be reconstructed with
concrete while the west segment will be asphait.

Staff proposes to hire a Consult to be responsible for designing the project.
Funding for this project wilt be from the Street Fund. The project budget is
$615,000, which includes design and construction costs.

Staff proposes to design and bid the project in 2008, and anticipates construction
to be compieted in the fall of 2008.

The project will result in a new street surface with an anticipated useful life of
approximately 20-30 years.

Todd Peckosh
Project Engineer

cc: Robert Ellis, Acting Public Works Director
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EXHIBIT "A™

UNIVERSAL DRIVE RECONSTRUCTION
PROJECT NO. ST08-1701 CIP NO. 50398

DEADWOOD AVE




